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Mr. Robert A. Stuit

Director of Planning
Oceanside 1250

78-6831 Alii Drive Suite K15
Kailua-Kona, HI 96740-2440

Dear Mr. Stuit:

Special Management Area (SMA) Use Permit (SMA 356)
Applicant: Oceanside 1250 (Villages of Hokukano)
Subject: Natural Resources Management Plan (Condition No. 6)

This is to inform you that we have received comments from the Department of Land and Natural
Resources regarding the submittal of the Natural Resources Management Plan in compliance with
Condition No. 6 of SMA Use Permit No. 356.

Based on comments received, the Planning Director has determined that your plan is acceptable
and that compliance with Condition No. 6 has been met. Thank you for complying with this
condition.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Susan Gagorik or Phyllis
Fujimoto at 961-8288.

Sincerely,
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VIRGINIA GOLDSTEIN
J/ Planning Director
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